/// STRATHCONA

COUNTY

January 7, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to submit this recommendation on behalf of Van Rooyen
Construction (Alberta) Ltd-.

I have had the opportunity to work with Van Rooyen Construction over the past
year on the Snowmelt Facility within Strathcona County.

Van Rooyen Construction has a professional and highly qualified team that
maintains good relationships while keeping the needs of the client in the
forefront. The site supervisor was highly involved throughout the project
and management was easily accessible.

The project was a high priority for Strathcona County to get completed on
tight timelines. Van Rooyen Construction worked diligently to meet those
timelines and was able to successfully coordinate all subcontractors to
ensure the project was completed on time.

Van Rooyen Construction surpassed my expectations and is an organization
that Strathcona County will want to continue to work with in the future.

If you would like to discuss anything further, please do not hesitate to
contact me. ’

Sincerely,

poi iz

Cody Thordarson

Supervisor, Capital Projects
Phone: 780-464-8071
Cody.thordarson@strathcona.ca

Strathcona County

Office: 370 Streambank Avenue, Sherwood Park, Alberta T8H 1N1
Mail: 2001 Sherwood Drive, Sherwood Park, Alberta TBA 3W7

780-464-8111
www.strathcona.ca
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